
From: Annette Hicks [mailto:Annette.Hicks@minterellison.com] On Behalf Of Andrew Short 

Sent: Thursday, 31 January 2019 3:34 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: campbell.duignan@mua.org.au; Alyson Gilbey; angas@lieschke-weatherill.com 
Subject: AM2019/1 Application by Viterra to vary the Viterra Bulk Handling & Storage of Grains 

Pulses and Minerals Award 2015 [ME-ME.FID4446318] 

 
Dear Associate 
  
I refer to the directions hearing held on Friday 25 January 2019. 
  
I am instructed Mr Duignan has contacted Ms Gilbey of Viterra this morning and indicated that the 
CFMMEU has no objection to the application. 
  
My understanding is that both unions consent to the application.  On that basis, the company asks 
that the application be dealt with by a single member with a minimum of formality. 
  
I have copied in the representatives to this communication. 
  
Yours sincerely 
____ 
 
Andrew Short  
Partner Team Leader 
T +61 8 8233 5637  
andrew.short@minterellison.com  
MinterEllison 25 Grenfell Street Adelaide SA 5000 
minterellison.com Follow us on LinkedIn and Twitter  

■  

 

mailto:Annette.Hicks@minterellison.com
mailto:campbell.duignan@mua.org.au
mailto:angas@lieschke-weatherill.com
mailto:andrew.short@minterellison.com
http://www.minterellison.com/
http://www.linkedin.com/company/minter-ellison
http://twitter.com/minterellison

